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evaluation in recent decades has evolved from a tool for project
appraisals to a more widely used framework for public decision making
and operational management most evaluation books are focused on
traditional tools of analysis such as cost effectiveness and cost
benefit analysis to the neglect of modern tools such as multi criteria
evaluation social marginal cost of funds analysis data envelopment
analysis results oriented management and evaluation and theory based
evaluations this edited volume provides an easily accessible and
comprehensive survey of both traditional and modern tools of analysis
that are used in the evaluation literature to evaluate public projects
programs policies and policy analysis and advice the book will be of
interest to students scholars researchers practitioners and policy
makers the u s climate change science program ccsp established in 2002
to coordinate climate and global change research conducted in the united
states and to support decision making on climate related issues is
producing twenty one synthesis and assessment reports that address its
research observation and decision support needs the first report
produced by the national oceanic and atmospheric administration noaa in
coordination with other agencies focuses on understanding reported
differences between independently produced data sets of temperature
trends for the surface through the lower stratosphere and comparing
these data sets to model simulations to ensure credibility and quality
noaa asked the national research council to conduct an independent
review of the report the committee concluded that the report temperature
trends in the lower atmosphere understanding and reconciling differences
is a good first draft that covers an appropriate range of issues but
that it could be strengthened in a number of ways gain a greater
awareness of the processes involved in the dissemination of evidence
based interventions as well as existing supports that help disseminate
and sustain them many interventions that aim to help children and
adolescents are found to be efficacious every year but program
developers are often not equipped with the skills knowledge or tools to
understand how to scale up a program or sustain it after the initial
funding consumers e g service providers who are consumers of
interventions on the other hand often do not understand all that goes
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into implementing and scaling up an intervention this special issue
introduces readers to the problem discusses some of the challenges with
disseminating programs and presents various supports that exist which
can help scale up and sustain interventions the authors goal is to
promote the field of dissemination science by encouraging the sharing of
successes and challenges this is the 149th volume in this jossey bass
series new directions for child and adolescent development its mission
is to provide scientific and scholarly presentations on cutting edge
issues and concepts in this subject area each volume focuses on a
specific new direction or research topic and is edited by experts from
that field includes cfr amendments mpi vs bulletins mpi directives and
changes of meat and poultry inspection manual regulations identifies and
describes specific government assistance opportunities such as loans
grants counseling and procurement contracts available under many
agencies and programs includes a directory of members archival snapshot
of entire looseleaf code of massachusetts regulations held by the social
law library of massachusetts as of january 2020
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evaluation in recent decades has evolved from a tool for project
appraisals to a more widely used framework for public decision making
and operational management most evaluation books are focused on
traditional tools of analysis such as cost effectiveness and cost
benefit analysis to the neglect of modern tools such as multi criteria
evaluation social marginal cost of funds analysis data envelopment
analysis results oriented management and evaluation and theory based
evaluations this edited volume provides an easily accessible and
comprehensive survey of both traditional and modern tools of analysis
that are used in the evaluation literature to evaluate public projects
programs policies and policy analysis and advice the book will be of
interest to students scholars researchers practitioners and policy
makers
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the u s climate change science program ccsp established in 2002 to
coordinate climate and global change research conducted in the united
states and to support decision making on climate related issues is
producing twenty one synthesis and assessment reports that address its
research observation and decision support needs the first report
produced by the national oceanic and atmospheric administration noaa in
coordination with other agencies focuses on understanding reported
differences between independently produced data sets of temperature
trends for the surface through the lower stratosphere and comparing
these data sets to model simulations to ensure credibility and quality
noaa asked the national research council to conduct an independent
review of the report the committee concluded that the report temperature
trends in the lower atmosphere understanding and reconciling differences
is a good first draft that covers an appropriate range of issues but
that it could be strengthened in a number of ways
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gain a greater awareness of the processes involved in the dissemination
of evidence based interventions as well as existing supports that help
disseminate and sustain them many interventions that aim to help
children and adolescents are found to be efficacious every year but
program developers are often not equipped with the skills knowledge or
tools to understand how to scale up a program or sustain it after the
initial funding consumers e g service providers who are consumers of
interventions on the other hand often do not understand all that goes
into implementing and scaling up an intervention this special issue
introduces readers to the problem discusses some of the challenges with
disseminating programs and presents various supports that exist which
can help scale up and sustain interventions the authors goal is to
promote the field of dissemination science by encouraging the sharing of
successes and challenges this is the 149th volume in this jossey bass
series new directions for child and adolescent development its mission
is to provide scientific and scholarly presentations on cutting edge
issues and concepts in this subject area each volume focuses on a
specific new direction or research topic and is edited by experts from
that field
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